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Jenifer Hakkarinen

From: Josh B. Wagner
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:59 PM
To: Jenifer Hakkarinen
Subject: FW: form 2 500513767 Anderson 1

 
 
Josh Wagner 
Regional Landman 

PDC Energy, Inc. 
1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203 
(O): 303-831-3966 (C): 281-881-6071 (F): 303-860-5838 
Josh.Wagner@pdce.com 
 
This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity to which it is 
addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you received this communication in 
error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify 
immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error. 
 

From: Gary Carsten [mailto:gcarsten@eatonco.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:59 PM 
To: Josh B. Wagner 
Subject: RE: form 2 500513767 Anderson 1 
 
OK – the Town of Eaton has no objection to waiving the comment period for the Anderson well #1. 
 
Gary 
 

From: Josh B. Wagner [mailto:Josh.Wagner@pdce.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:56 PM 
To: Gary Carsten 
Subject: FW: form 2 500513767 Anderson 1 
 
Apologies Gary, the COGCC needs you to say you have no objections to waiving the comment period. Do you mind 
replying once more with: 
 

“Hi Josh – the Town has no objection to waiving the comment period” 
 
Thank you! (see below) 
 
 
Josh Wagner 
Regional Landman 

PDC Energy, Inc. 
1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203 
(O): 303-831-3966 (C): 281-881-6071 (F): 303-860-5838 
Josh.Wagner@pdce.com 
 
This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity to which it is 
addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you received this communication in 
error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify 
immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error. 
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From: Sachen - DNR, Toby [mailto:toby.sachen@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:44 PM 
To: Jenifer Hakkarinen 
Subject: Re: form 2 500513767 Anderson 1 
 
Jenifer,  
I am sorry to be a stickler, but the LGD was supposed to say that he has no objection to waiving the comment 
period, not plugging the wells.  Can you try again? 
 
Toby 


